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Main South Road Duplication Project 
Cycling and Walking 
The Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department) is continuing to plan and 
prepare for delivery of the Main South Road Duplication Project. 
 
Information gathered from the community, 
individuals and interest groups during early 
engagement for the project, identified an interest in 
including cycling and pedestrian paths as part of 
the project.  
 
The project will improve safety and access for 
people who cycle and walk by including a shared 
use path connection between the existing Coast to 
Vines Rail Trail in Seaford, and Aldinga. 
 
A concept design has been developed for Stage 1 
and stakeholder input will help to refine this design, 
as well as informing the concept design for Stage 2 
(Aldinga to Sellicks Beach). 
 
Further consideration is being given to 
incorporating additional cycling and walking 
improvements, wherever possible and this will continue to be developed as the project design progresses. 
 
To find out more about the project, provide feedback or register to receive project updates, please: 
 
Phone: 1300 794 880 
Email:  dit.CommunityRelations@sa.gov.au 
Visit:  www.dit.sa.gov.au/msrd  
 
We also encourage you join the project mailing list to receive project updates and information as it becomes 
available. Register your details by visiting the project website at www.dit.sa.gov.au/msrd and selecting 
Registration, Feedback and Suggestions. 
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